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FTAA – CONSULTATIVE GROUP ON SMALLER ECONOMIES 
ARGENTINA

NATIONAL STRATEGY FOR THE STRENGTHENING OF TRADE-RELATED CAPACITIES OF FTAA COUNTRIES 








Buenos Aires, 31 July 2003

Mr. Santiago Apunte

Chair

Consultative Group on Smaller Economies





I am writing to you regarding the cooperation projects that are to be considered within the framework of the Hemispheric Cooperation Program (HCP), approved by the Ministers Responsible for Trade in the Hemisphere at the Quito Ministerial, (1 November 2002).





In this respect, please find attached the document “National Strategy for the Strengthening of Trade-Related Capacities of FTAA Countries” drawn up by the Argentine Government which includes, as an enclosure, the project entitled “Strengthening of Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises to Facilitate their Productive and Commercial Integration into the Hemispheric Market – FTAA,” which is being submitted for  translation, classification, and distribution so that it may be considered at the meeting to be held with potential donors next 14 and 15 October. 





Please do not hesitate to contact me regarding any query you may have about the attached document. 

Sincerely,

Ambassador Eduardo Sigal

Undersecretary of American Economic Integration and MERCOSUR

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Trade, and Worship

Republic of Argentina

c.c.: Tripartite Committee.

c.c.: Administrative Secretariat
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